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From: Carolyn Milnes <CMilnes@devonport.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 2 May 2023 10:06 AM
To: Tom Reilly; TPC Enquiry
Subject: RE: Response to directions - Draft amendment AM2022.01 and permit PA2022.0024 

- 133 Middle Road, Miandetta

Good morning,  

Council has no objection to the amended plan replacing that previously submitted. 

Regards, 

Carolyn  

Carolyn Milnes | Senior Town Planner 
Devonport City Council 

 137 Rooke Street, Devonport, TAS 7310 
 cmilnes@devonport.tas.gov.au |  www.devonport.tas.gov.au 
+61 (3) 6424 0567

From: Tom Reilly <Tom.Reilly@ghd.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 9:48 AM 
To: TPC Enquiry <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au> 
Cc: Carolyn Milnes <CMilnes@devonport.tas.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Response to directions - Draft amendment AM2022.01 and permit PA2022.0024 - 133 Middle Road, 
Miandetta 

Dear Planning Commission,  
Mr Livingston has advised that a 20m offset from the E. ovata is appropriate and that greater areas for bushfire 
hazard management are required. The plan has been adjusted accordingly.  
If Council and the Commission have no objection, can the attached plan marked “Amended 2 May 2023” please 
replace the plan previously submitted with Council’s submission to the Commission on Friday 28 April 2023. 
Sincerely 
Tom.  

Tom Reilly 
Planning Technical Leader

GHD 
Proudly employee-owned | ghd.com

10 Columnar Court Burnie TAS 7320 Australia 

D 61 3 6432 7917 E tom.reilly@ghd.com 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER 
The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to 
whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you 
have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable 
arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information 
contained in this transmission. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications through their networks. 
 

From: Carolyn Milnes <CMilnes@devonport.tas.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 8:30 AM 
To: TPC Enquiry <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au> 
Cc: Tom Reilly <Tom.Reilly@ghd.com> 
Subject: Response to directions - Draft amendment AM2022.01 and permit PA2022.0024 - 133 Middle Road, 
Miandetta 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please find attached a response from the applicant and Planning Authority in regard to the Commission’s directions 
letter, dated 3 April, 2023. 
 
Also included is a letter of support and the amended planning permit.   
 
Regards, 
 
Carolyn 
 

 

Carolyn Milnes | Senior Town Planner 
Devonport City Council  

 137 Rooke Street, Devonport, TAS 7310 
 cmilnes@devonport.tas.gov.au |  www.devonport.tas.gov.au 
 +61 (3) 6424 0567 

     
 

 
 
How did I do? Please complete this survey 
 
 
Disclaimer: This e-mail including all attachments is intended solely for the named addressee. It is confidential and 
may be subject to legal or other professional privilege. If you receive this email in error, please destroy any copies 
and contact us to advise you have received the communication. The unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or 
alteration of this message is strictly prohibited by law without the express permission of the original sender. Any 
views expressed in this communication are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically 
states them to be the view of the Devonport City Council. The Devonport Council reserves the right to monitor and 
record e-mail messages to and from this Council email address for the purposes of investigating or detecting any 
unauthorised usage of Council systems and ensuring effective operation.  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not copy it or use 
it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and 
modify all email communications through their networks.  


